Freedom of Information Act 2000 – street sign replacements
Your request for information has now been considered. The Council holds the information requested.
You asked:
1) The total number of street name signs which have had to be replaced by the council in each of the past five years.

Answer:
2013/14 - 128

2014/15 - 113

2015/16 - 169

2016/17 - 100

2017/18 - 142
* All of our figures and costs include replacement of existing and installing new nameplates

2) A breakdown of this information by name of street affected and the number of times replacements have been carried out at each street.

Please see attached spreadsheet

3) The total cost to the council for these replacement works, in each of the past five years.

2013/14 - £6,668
2014/15 - £8,921
2015/16 - £20,718
2016/17 - £9,502 
2017/18 - £13,761

4) The reasons for replacements - theft, vandalism, collisions etc. - for each of the past five years.

The majority are replaced or repainted due to normal deterioration. A few are damaged by vehicles but precise numbers aren’t available.  This is therefore a refusal notice under Section 17.1 of the Freedom of Information Act 2000 because, in accordance with Section 1.1 of the Act, this information is not held by the Council.
You may re-use the information under an Open Government Licence.
If you are dissatisfied with the handling of your request please write to: 
Information Governance & Risk Team

Leicester City Council

Legal Services

4th Floor, City Hall 
115 Charles Street

Leicester LE1 1FZ
e-mail: info.requests@leicester.gov.uk 

